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World Book Day 

Thank you to everyone who dressed up as their 

favourite character on World Book Day. 

Book Swap 

Lots of children brought 

their  unwanted books 

and swapped them for 

something new. 

Bedtime Stories 

Unfortunately, only two children 

came to our  Bedtime Stories event.  

Please could parents let us know how 

we could make such events more   

appealing in the future. 

The “We are writers” 

project is well under 

way. Watch this space 

for more information. 


